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APPOINTMENTS PANEL 

3rd December, 2014 

 
 
Present:- Councillor Lakin (in the Chair); Councillors Doyle, Middleton, Vines and 
Wyatt. 
 
   APPOINTMENT OF INTERIM DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC HEALTH  

 

 Consideration was given to an application for employment for the post of 
Interim Director of Public Health. 
 
Following a thorough process of consideration of work experience and 
questions by Panel Members including contributions by the Leader of the 
Opposition, it was agreed that the position of Interim Director of Public 
Health not be filled. 
 
Resolved:-  (1)  That the position of Interim Director of Public Health not 
be filled. 
 
(2)  That further options for filling of the post be pursued, as agreed with 
Public Health England 
 

 


